
 

 

 
 
 

 
Friday 18th May 2018 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
  

Year 4 Assembly Friday 25th May - 2.45pm   

  

Year 4 are holding an assembly on the afternoon of Friday 25th May 2018 where we will be 
showing our recent work on Earth Day and celebrating our achievements.  
  

We would be very pleased if you could join us for this occasion.  If you are able to do so, 
please sign in at the Main Reception at 2.45pm.  
  

Yours sincerely  
  

  

  

  

Mr J License 
Year 4 Teacher and Assistant Principal 
 


